
MASS SCHEDULE 
MONDAY, December 26, 2016 
NOON    Stephanie Redman 
TUESDAY, December 27, 2016 
NOON Adolphe & Genevieve Rogus 
WEDNESDAY, December  28, 2016 
NOON    Maureen Whiteley 
THURSDAY, December 29, 2016 
NOON  Christmas Mass Remembrance 
FRIDAY, December 30, 2016 
NOON   Susan Healey & Henry Garbarino  
SATURDAY, December 31, 2016 
8:30am Christmas Mass Remembrance 
5:30pm  Virginia & Carl Nott  
SUNDAY, January 1, 2017 
8:00am People of the Parish, Purgatorial  
             Society 
11:30am Hermly Mark      
5:30pm   Michel Jean 
 

THOUGHTS AND PRAYERS 
The Sick: Rosaline Peiters,  Annette 
Petti, Monroe Okola, Ed Rossnagel, Paul 
Peridon Sr., Isidro Padilla, Ann Dormody, 
Jean Chenet, Rosemary Podesta, Louis 
Cardiello Martin Ewald, Pat Durkin, Antho-
ny Boffa, Elizabeth Natale, Ellen Lahane 
 
For those who have died:  
 
 

MEMORIAL GIFTS 
Altar Bread & Wine– Intentions of  Anne 
Cortese donated by Cortese Family 
 
Altar Candles– In memory of  Catherine 
J.  Hayes donated by Jim Hayes & Chil-
dren 

 
Those in the Armed Services—in these 
difficult times, let us lift up in prayer for our 
brave men and women who fight for our  
freedom all over the world. May God bless 
them and keep them safe.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
ROSARY SOCIETY ATLANTIC CITY TRIP 

The Rosary Society of St. Thomas Aquinas 

Parish runs a trip to Resorts Casino in At-

lantic City on the FIRST THURSDAY of eve-

ry month. The bus leaves from in front of St. 

Thomas Aquinas Church ( 1550 Hendrickson 

St. between Flatlands Ave. and Ave. P.) at 

8:30AM. The cost is $40.00, which includes 

a bagel for breakfast and a $25.00 bonus 

from the Casino. The next trip is scheduled 

for Thursday,  January 5, 2017 For further 

details or to sign up for the trip, please call 

Noreen at (718) 253-7824 

. 
MONSIGNOR KING TOURNAMENT 

This Christmas will be 48th annual Mon-
signor King Basketball Tournament. The 
Sports Association is looking for volunteers 
and sponsors to assist us with this great tra-
dition.  We will also be brining back the Girls 
Tournament and that is January 14, 15, & 
16, 2017.Come out and support this great 
event., and cheer for your favorite team.  For 
more information please visit our web site at 
www.stasports.org 

 
 
 

PARISH OFFICE TO BE CLOSED 
The Parish Office will be closed from  Friday  
December 23, 2016  through Monday  Janu-
ary 2nd, 2017. The Parish Office will reopen 
on Tuesday January  3rd, 2017 at 9:00am. 
This is done so that all members of the par-
ish staff can enjoy the Christmas holidays 
with family and friends. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

http://www.stasports.org/


 

NEW YEAR’S EVE 2016 
Come celebrate the New Year with 

family and friends at     

ST. THOMAS AQUINAS R. C. 
CHURCH   

Saturday, December 31, 
11:00 PM Mass in Church      

 followed by a New Year’s 
Party  

Location: Msgr. King Hall  
 (Flatlands Ave & Hendrickson St.) 

Tickets: $10 per person, 
$25 for a family of four  
(will be sold after each Mass and in 
the rectory during normal business 
hours) 
Includes Refreshments, DJ 

Music thru the decades, 

Champagne/Sparkling Ap-

ple Cider Toast 

(No Additional Alcoholic 

 Beverages Allowed) 
(No Tickets Will Be Sold At The 

Door) 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

Join Spiritual Directors  
Father Dwayne Davis  

on a Marion Pilgrimage visiting  
BARCELONA ~ LOURDES ~ 

BURGOS ~ FATIMA  
October 5-14th, 2017  

 

 $3,599.00 Per Person (based on-
ly on double room)  

CONTACT: Michelle / CarlaAnn  
BOVE CONTINENTAL TRAVEL  

срлн – 11TH Avenue Brooklyn, NY 
11219  

(718) 680-5600 / (718) 680-3333  
 

SEATS ARE VERY LIMITED 
 
 

MASS BOOK—2017 
The weekday Mass Book for  the months of 
January, February, March, April, May & 
June 2017 is open  the following times are: 

Monday at Noon 
Tuesday, Wednesday and Thursday at 

6:30am and Noon 
Friday at Noon 

Saturday at 8:30am 
 

The masses for the weekends of January, 
February, March, April, May & June of 
2017 will also be available, the following 
times are: 

Saturday at 5:30pm 
Sunday at 8:00am (a multi-intention Mass); 

11:30am and 5:30pm 
 

The Mass Stipend for each Mass is $15.00 
and must be presented when making the 
arrangements.  Please be aware that we 
cannot make arrangements for masses 
over the phone.  For those who cannot 
come to the  Rectory you can mail your re-
quest and donation to the Rectory Office 
and we will try to accommodate your re-
quest. 
 
 
 
 



 
 

Join us on the  

FEAST OF  THE 

EPIPHANY OF THE 

LORD  

as we celebrate all those who 
have received a  

sacrament  
at Saint Thomas Aquinas in 

2016.  
We look forward to seeing you 

and your family there. 

 

Sunday, January 8th, 2017 
11:30 AM Mass 

Fellowship to follow in the  
MCA School Cafeteria  

 Msgr. Brown & Fr. Dwayne  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
REMEMBER A LOVED ONE THROUGH 

THE CELEBRATION OF MASS 
As Catholics, we believe that the celebration 
of the Eucharist is the greatest form of pray-
er that God has given to us.  When we cele-
brate the Mass, we have the opportunity to 

experience communion with Christ, and with 
the community of Christian believers.  In 

every Mass, we pray for the needs of peo-
ple throughout the world, and for all who 

have died.  In our tradition, we also have the 
opportunity to remember a particular person 
or intention at each Mass which is celebrat-

ed in the parish 
 

CHRISTMAS SCHEDULE  
 

Monday December 26,– Friday Dec 30, 

there will only be a noon Mass  

NO 6:30 am Mass 

Saturday December 31st, New Year’s Eve 

5:30 P.M. & 11:00 P.M. 
Sunday, January 1st  

New Year’s Day 

8:00 A.M. & 11:30 A.M.  
 
 

A CHRISTMAS PRAYER 
O Loving God, you have desired to come 
and dwell with us.  You have given signs 
of your hidden presence in our world 
and in ourselves.  Help us to recognize 
the unimaginable nearness of you and to 
bask in the immensity of your gracious 
love.  O Emmanuel, desire of the nations, 
Savior of all people; come and set us 
free.  Amen. 
 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

ENVELOPES 
Dear Parishioners, 
When you receive your new set of enve-
lopes you will notice that in your packet 
there will be a parish 50/50 envelope. 
Starting in January we will be doing a 
monthly fundraiser . Your envelope will be 
marked Parish 50/50 and it will be gold. 
Each month we will be collecting these en-
velopes and will announce the winner on 
the first Sunday of each month.  Each 
50/50 chance is $10.00  and is clearly 
marked on the outside of  the envelope. 
You must put only $10.00 in each enve-
lope, no more or less so we can make it 
fair for all who are participating.  You need 
to be registered in the Parish in order to 
receive these envelopes. Remember if you 
do not have a parish ID# you are not a reg-
istered member. We will have gold enve-
lopes in the back of church if you forget 
yours  or want to participate. (Example– If 
50 people put in $10.00 that is $250.00 to 
the winner!) If you would like to be regis-
tered please come by the rectory during 
normal business hours.  

 
2016 CONTRIBUTIONS 

All contributions to your 2016 commitment 
to Saint Thomas Aquinas Parish received 
by December 31st, 2016, will be recorded 
on your 2016 statement that you will be 
receiving no later than January 31st, 2017.  
Any contribution received after December 
31st, 2016 will be credited to your contribu-
tions for 2017.  Thank you for your contin-
ued generosity to the Parish of Saint 
Thomas Aquinas. 
 
Please be advised that we can only send 
out letters to parishioners who use the en-
velops, we are unable to substantiate cash 
placed in the collection basket.  Through-
out the year a few parishioners place 
checks in the collection basket instead of 
using their parish envelopes; please know 
that these checks have not been recorded 
in our parish data program and your end of 
the year statement will not reflect these 
contributions. 
 

 
 
 

TAXES AND GIVING AT CHRISTMAS 
AND THE END OF THE YEAR 

Did you know that “charitable giving” is one 
of only a few tax provisions that was not 
greatly impacted by recent federal tax leg-
islation.  Many people enjoy using Christ-
mas and year’s end as a special time to 
give to their parish or favorite Catholic insti-
tutions and also positively impact their fed-
eral and state income tax.  Christmas and 
year end giving provides many advantages 
to you the donor.  All gifts, made on or be-
fore December 31st, are tax deductible for 
the tax year in which the gift is made. 
¶ If you are an itemizer, your gift will less-

en your tax liability for the tax year in 
which your gift is made. 

¶ If you are not an itemizer, your Christ-
mas gift may be just the right decision 
to allow you to itemize and lower your 
tax bill (check with you tax advisor). 

¶ Most importantly, make a return to God 
for your blessings at Christmas and as-
sist our Catholic institution attain its 
spiritual and programmatic goals  -  
serving God’s people and His church 
here on earth. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



Come celebrate  

the  

Feast of  
ST. THOMAS 

AQUINAS 

INTERNATIONAL FAMILY 

FOOD  FESTIVAL 

Saturday, January 28, 2017  

7:00 pm ð 11:00 pm  

Monsignor King Hall  
between Avenue P & Flatlands Avenue in Brooklyn, NY  

 

ADULTS: $20.00      YOUTH UNDER 12 YEARS: 

$5.00  
***All youth under 18 years old must be accompanied by an adult.***  


